
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN OF THE 75th MEETING 

OF THE KIRRIBILLI SHOPPING AREA 

STREETSCAPE COMMITTEE 

to be held on 28 October 2014 at 5.30pm 

in the Trelawney Room, Kirribilli Neighbourhood Centre 

 

 

AGENDA 
 

 

1. Welcome 

2. Apologies 

3. Confirmation of Minutes of 74th Meeting held on 15 April 2014 

4. Matters Arising from the Previous Minutes 

4.1 Rats 

4.2 Parking Survey 

5. Kirribilli Markets 

6. Ennis Road Shops - RMS proposal 

7. Bradfield Park 

8. General Business 

8.1 Lightpoles 

8.2 Street Trees 

8.3 Traffic Signal Boxes 

9. Next Meeting - TBA 

10. Close Meeting 

 

Direct any enquiries/apologies to Peita Rose, Corporate Administration Support Officer 

Telephone: 9936 8207 

Email: Peita.Rose@northsydney.nsw.gov.au 

 

mailto:Peita.Rose@northsydney.nsw.gov.au


NORTH  SYDNEY  COUNCIL 

KIRRIBILLI SHOPPING AREA STREETSCAPE COMMITTEE 

MINUTES OF THE 75th MEETING HELD ON TUESDAY, 28 OCTOBER 2014 

AT 5.30PM IN THE TRELAWNEY ROOM, KIRRIBILLI NEIGHBOURHHOD 

CENTRE 

 

 

Present: Leonie Sheridan, Resident 

 Leigh Sheridan, Resident 

 

Council staff: 

John Butterworth, Projects Manager  

Peita Rose, Corporate Administration Officer (Minute Taker) 

 

 

1. Meeting opened at 5.55pm, with John Butterworth, Council’s Project Manager in the 

Chair. 

 

 

2. Apologies 
 

Apologies were received from the Mayor, Councillor Bevan and Mark Scanlan   

 

 

3. Confirmation of the Minutes 
 

The Minutes of the 74
th

 Meeting held on 15 April 2014 were adopted. 

 

 

4. Matters Arising from the Minutes 
 

4.1 Rats 

Council’s Environmental Services Manager is to address the matter. 

 

4.2 Parking Survey 

 

The parking survey was sent out on 15 April 2014.  Council’s Traffic Manager is to respond. 

 

 

5. Kirribilli Markets 

 

No discussion was held on this matter. 

 

 

6. Ennis Road Shops - RTA Proposal 

 

Mr Butterworth advised that there has been no news from RMS regarding this proposal. 
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7. Bradfield Park 

 

Nothing to report 

 

 

8. General Business 
 

8.1 Lightpoles 

 

No discussion was held on this matter. 

 

8.2 Street Trees 

 

No discussion was held on this matter. 

 

8.3 Traffic Signal Boxes 

 

No discussion was held on this matter. 

 

Mr Leigh Sheridan and Mrs Leonie Sheridan of 30 Jeffreys Street attended the meeting to ask 

if Council knew if the sound proofing on the railway tracks in Kirribilli had been removed on 

the south bound track between the railway station and pylon. The track going north remains 

quiet. The noise affects houses; people having picnics in Bradfield Park etc. They stated that 

they have written to the Minister for Transport with no reply and are seeking help from 

Council.  They have said it is loud from their residence and that something needs to be done 

about the sound. 

 

Action: Council’s Projects Manager to ask the Mayor to write a letter to the Minister. 

Council’s Projects Manager suggested that Mr & Mrs Sheridan could get a petition and send 

it to the Minister for Transport which could help. 

 

 

9. Next meeting 
 

TBA 

 

 

10. Close of Meeting 
 

The meeting concluded at 6.15pm. 


